Smith and Silcock Transport are going to be in Wanaka to pick up Competitors vehicles at the end of the event.
They have a couple of positions left on the Transporter. If you are needing your vehicle transported back to Christchurch on Friday after the event please contact John 0274851255. John is a fellow competitor and understands the needs of transporting Motorsport vehicles.

